
Wildflower WalkWildflower Walk
Join us on a guided 1.5-mile hike to learn about

native wildflowers at Roaring River State Park!

Saturday, May 11, 2024, at 10 a.m.

Meet at the Pibern Trail Trailhead, located at the back of
Campground 1. Coordinates: 36.590576, -93.844343.

Bring water, snacks, sun protection and sturdy shoes! 
This is a rugged trail with several steep sections and possible

water crossings. For more information about this free program,
call the Ozark Chinquapin Nature Center at 417-847-3742.     


